
 

 
Tosha Parker | Marketing Director 
(T) 334.386.4376 | (F) 334.386.4425  
tparker@hillhillcarter.com 
https://www.hillhillcarter.com/ 

 
For Immediate Release 

 
January 3, 2020 
 

 

Hill Hill Carter Celebrates 95th Anniversary 
  
Montgomery, AL— Montgomery based law firm Hill Hill Carter recently celebrated its 95th 
Anniversary. In 1924, Thomas B. Hill, Jr., began his practice in a building with no air 
conditioning. In 1931 his brother, William Inge Hill, joined the practice, setting the wheels in 
motion for what would become one of Montgomery’s most highly regarded legal institutions.  
  
"Hill Hill Carter has proudly served Alabama and the southeast for 95 years," said Managing 
Shareholder David W. Henderson. "During that time, the legal industry has changed 
considerably, and many firms have come and gone, but Hill Hill Carter has remained a strong, 
mid-sized firm dedicated to excellence and the highest professional standards of practice and 
conduct."   
  
Though there have been changes in the 95 years since the firm was started,  the founding 
principles of providing excellent legal advice, a respectful workplace, and a commitment to the 
community remains solidly in place today. The newest members of the firm embrace the same 
guiding principles of excellence and integrity which have made the firm thrive since its inception. 
The firm has expanded from one office location to four to include offices in Fairhope and 
Birmingham, Alabama, as well as Louisville, Kentucky. Over the years, the firm has also 
broadened its areas of practice to include commercial and complex litigation, health care cost 
recovery, and education along with its existing practice areas of insurance defense, employment 
litigation, and workers’ compensation, to name a few.  
  
"Hill Hill Carter has always been a firm where clients could expect exceptional legal services," 
said David W. Henderson. "As we look to the next 95 years, we are confident that the 
characteristics that have defined the firm as a top tier law firm will be continued by the next 
generation of Hill Hill Carter attorneys and staff."  
  
Hill Hill Carter is a member of the National Association of Minority and Female Owned Law 
Firms (NAMWOLF). For the past 5 years, the firm has been a certified member of the Women's 
Business Enterprise National Council (WBENC). Offering a full range of legal services, from 
business planning to complex litigation, Hill Hill Carter has been recognized by The Best 
Lawyers in America and Super Lawyers for offering exceptional, quality legal services. The firm 
is AV rated by Martindale-Hubbell and has been included in Best’s Directory of Recommended 
Insurance Attorneys for over 50 years. The Montgomery office is located at 425 South Perry 
Street in Montgomery, Alabama. 
 
For more information, please visit https://www.hillhillcarter.com/ or call 334.834.7600. 
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